
Minutes 
Design Review Board 
September 25, 2013 
 
Present: Dan Martin, Paula Hyde, Jen Koffel, Juan Cruz 
Absent: Deborah Kruskal,  
 
Sign Review: 519 Boston Post Road  
Lavender 
Tim Fong presented an application for a new awning with a secondary sign on the valance. The awning 
will be over windows on the expanded space formerly occupied by Game Stop. The material and size will 
match the existing awning sign.  
 
The sign as presented complies with the bylaws. The only comments from the Board were the 
recommendation of inserting some bullets or other elements between the “Dine In,” “Take-Out,” and 
“Delivery” elements rather than having them separated by black space so that these could read as one 
element separate from the “Asian Cuisine & Bar” on the valance.  
 
The Board unanimously approved the sign with the recommendation that two bullets be inserted on 
either side of “Take-Out.” 
 
Miscellaneous  
The Board approved the minutes of August 28.  


